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April 2025 

Year 9 Assessment Week – Week Beginning Monday 2nd June 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The Year 9 assessment week will begin on Monday 2nd June. Subject specific details for all 
assessments including guidance for revision are attached to this letter.  Subject teachers will 
also be outlining the expectations and demands of these assessments to students during 
lessons. 

All assessments excluding Maths will take place during one of your child’s timetabled 
lessons; your child’s teachers will inform them which lesson will be used for the assessment 
and how to revise and prepare for it.  Please encourage your child to use Satchel One or one 
of the relevant subject platforms in order to access revision materials.  In addition, please 
ensure your child brings all of the relevant school equipment to their lessons such as a 
calculator for their Maths assessments.  Please avoid making any non-urgent appointments 
during the assessment week as we may not be able to reschedule any missed assessments. 

Year 9 students will have two Maths examinations; the first will be on the afternoon of the 
Wednesday 11th June at 1.30 and the second will be on Thursday 19th June at 11.40 (period 
3). The exams will take place in the Hall or New Hall and will last 50 minutes.  If you have any 
questions about these exams please contact Mrs Leon, Subject Leader of Maths 
pleon@taptonschool.co.uk 

The results of the assessments and examinations will be reported to students, parents and 
carers in the tracking to be released in July. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at school or via email 
hgrewal@taptonschool.co.uk  We fully appreciate your support at home in ensuring your 
child reaches their full potential. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms Harkiran Grewal 
Deputy Headteacher 
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